## Weekly News - 12th October 2018

# Year One

Dear Parents and Carers

We have had such a great week in Year 1! As per the letters sent out via ParentPay earlier this week, if you are able to read with the children from 2.35pm until the end of the day (on any day of the week), please let your class teacher or teaching assistant know. Likewise, if you are able to help with our trip to Tudor Drive library on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> November (see the letter for timings for each class), please let us know. Thank you.

#### **English**

In English this week we have continued to look at the book 'Traction Man'. We have thought about Traction Man's feelings during different parts of the story and wrote speech bubbles. We have also looked at what verbs are and written some fantastic sentences, making sure we were including a verb for some of the things Traction Man did.

Talking Point: Can you remember any of the verbs we thought about? Can you think of anymore?

#### Maths

In Maths this week we have been looking at finding pairs of numbers that equal 5. We have used whole/part and bar models to show our understanding. We finished the week off by thinking about how we could create a number sentence, making sure to include the + and = signs. All the children did really well.

#### Art

In Art this week we made faces out of different materials. The children thought about what material would work best for the different features of the face. We were really impressed with what the children produced.



### Deputy Headteacher's Awards

Lavender

Artie

Morgan

Cornflower

Nell

Matey

**Foxglove** 

Ben

Molly

Please remember school finishes at 2pm on Thursday 18th October for Parent Consultations.

#### **Phonics**

In phonics, we have been reviewing -air and -ure.

Can you think of words with these sounds? Can you have a go at writing them?